
 
 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
FOR AGENCY STORE 

PROGRAM 
 

ANBL is requesting Expressions of Interest for 
the New Brunswick Liquor Corporation 
Agency Store Program in the locations 
identified below. Expressions of interest may 
be submitted through the Bonfire system at. 
https://anbl.bonfirehub.ca/opportunities 
and shall be received up to 1:30 pm on 
January 10, 2025 
The Expression of Interest process will be 
used to determine the level of interest in the 
agency program for the specific locations. If 
ANBL receives more than one Expression of 
Interest, a public, open Request for Quotes 
will be issued. If only one Expression of 
Interest is received, ANBL, at its discretion, 
may choose to enter into an agreement with 
the sole respondent or initiate a RFQ process. 
ANBL shall not be required, as a result of the 
request for Expressions of Interest to make an 
award to any respondent. 
 
Location(s): St. Jacques NB 
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